
 
 

BCQG Guild MeeƟng 
Member In-Person/Zoom MeeƟng Minutes 

November 19, 2024 
  

Vicky Kidd called the meeƟng to order at 6:58 PM with a welcome to members and guests and introducing the 
Quilts of Valor commiƩee chair.  The Quilt of Valor presentaƟons were led by Beverly Douglas, starƟng with 
the history of Quilts of Valor followed by introducing each of the honorees and each being presented with 
their quilt.  AŌer all presentaƟons had been made, the honorees and their guests were invited to enjoy 
refreshments with guild members.   

While socializing with the honorees and guests, the bouƟque of remaining quilt show items were made 
available for purchase. 

A call for any addiƟons or correcƟons to the October meeƟng minutes met with no requests and a moƟon to 
approve them as published was made by Kathy Longo, seconded by Nancy Carr, and the moƟon passed.     

Kay Thomas presented the treasurer's report, with income of $14.58 and expenses of $824.28 for a loss of 
$809.70. 

There were no new members to announce. 

Kathy Longo introduced addiƟonal guests in aƩendance. 

Kayleen Allen announced the loss of resources for long-arm quilƟng for charity quilts and called for any 
volunteers to take on the task to contact her. 

*Ongoing Business-elecƟon of 2025 officers:  

Shawn Frazier - President,  
Nancy Carr - 1st Vice President,  
Kathi Runyan - 2nd Vice President,  
Secretary - Chris Sizemore,  
Secretary pro tem - Pam Roark,  
Treasurer - Kay Thomas,  
Past President - Vicky Kidd. 

A moƟon to approve the slate of officers was made by Kathy Longo and seconded by Tom DeMoss and the 
moƟon to approve passed. 

Vicky announced there will not be a board meeƟng in December and asked all to please stay tuned for news 
about our December potluck. AƩendees were reminded we each need a giŌ in a bag for the Right-LeŌ game 
and a favorite dish for the potluck meal.  

The meeƟng was adjourned at 7:54 PM. 

  

  

 


